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A nighttime film series offered by the Department of Student Affairs attracts a crowd
to the Bruff Quad on the uptown campus for a showing of 21 Jump Street on Monday
(June 25). The series is open to all members of the Tulane community and is free of
charge. The next screening will be The Five-Year Engagement. It is slated for
Monday, July 9, at 9 p.m.
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